
 

 

Board of Selectmen  
*********************** 

 

 

 

 Date:                           Thursday, October 3, 2013   

      10:00 am  

  Sandown Train Depot and Museum - 6 Depot Rd Sandown NH  

  

 

  Three members of the Board of Selectmen (Brenda Copp, Jim Devine and Terry Treanor)  

  and Paula Gulla are expected to meet with Stephen Bedard from Bedard Preservation & 

 Restoration on Thursday, October 3, 2013 at 10:00 am at the Sandown Train Depot and Museum. 

 The purpose of this meeting is to fulfill application requirements of the NH Preservation Alliance 

 Assessment Grant program. Mr. Bedard will be performing a site visit and providing to the 

 Selectmen, an estimate for an assessment report which is required as part of the application 

 process.  

 

 
The public is welcome to attend!! 

Please be advised, agenda items may not be discussed in exact order.  The Board of Selectmen may discuss other business brought 

before them that may not be explicitly listed on this agenda.  Please be advised that some meetings may extend into the next 

business day if the meeting continues after 12:00 am. 

Sandown complies with the American Disabilities Act regulations.  Please call 603-887-3646 between the hours of 8:00 am and 

4:00 pm if you have questions about accessibility in attending this meeting. 


